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Senators:
   This email is to offer my heartfelt support for SB797,that will hopefully strengthen  
existing shortcomings in the current legislation and close up some of the loopholes. 
 Having lost my father some years ago,thanks to a man  who shot at the first person   who 
came through the door, thinking it was his adversary, nope, it was my dad,totally unaware!
The guy was horrified, but it was too late! You  can"t retract a 
shotgun shot after pulling the trigger!  
Forget all the euphanisms you"ve heard, a gun's main purpose is to KILL !!
  I trust you will do the right thing and pass this bill!

Sincerely,
C.W.(Jim) Broughton
32782 E. Mill St.
Coburg,OR 97408 
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